Townsend, Erle

From: Sam Tibbetts <sam.l.tibbetts@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 4:20 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This rule is horrific. It will be damaging to the economy, detrimental to the citizens, and
dangerous for everyone in the state that doesn’t live in a dense urban area. This is an
egregious government overreach through a small board of bureaucrats that are going against
the will of the vast majority of public comments provided.

Enacting this by any means other than the full legislative process is a farce, and would be the
wrong thing to do even then.

Any board member that votes for this rule shows themselves to be a true despot and a
traitor to the citizens of Maine that they are supposed to serve.



